
Please vote no on SB941.  This is a needless expansion of government power under the guise of 
public safety.  This will impose greater burdens on people already obeying laws while imposing 
threats of penalties. 
 
Please stop expanding government and eroding our rights. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Paul Fooks 
Springfield, OR 
 


